
 

Purchasing and Contracting  Liz Alzeer, Division Director 
700 Fifth Ave., 41st Floor  |  P.O. Box 94687  |  Seattle, WA 98124-4687  |  206-684-0444  |  seattle.gov/fas 

Date:    June 8, 2021 

Subject: Cancellation Notice for RFP No. SC0-5331 
Parking Access and Revenue Control System 

 

Greetings: 

The City of Seattle is cancelling the subject solicitation in whole as the cancellation is in the best interest to 
the City, primarily in that the City intends to adjust the specifications and statement of work requirements. 

Thank you for your understanding as well as your team’s time and effort in participating in the procurement 
process.  For any questions, please contact me at erin.buch@seattle.gov.  

The City intends to re-solicit similar requirements in the future. We sincerely hope for your continued 
interest in doing business with the City of Seattle.  

 

Very Respectfully, 

Erin Buch 

Erin Buch 
Procurement Strategic Advisor 
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